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Supply of BAE Parts 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 13, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize issuing contracts for the supply of various BAE parts for a three-year 

period commencing upon notification of award (May 2020) to two companies in the 
upset limit amounts as follows, which include applicable taxes: 

a. City View Bus Sales & Service Ltd. for the supply of 62 parts in the total upset 
limit amount of $7,892,000 USD (which is equivalent to $11,250,000 CDN). 

b. Prevost, A Division of Volvo Group Canada Inc. for the supply of 12 parts in the 
total upset limit amount of $1,283,000 CDN.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


